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Announcement

Distribution of cash dividends to shareholders

Asiacell Communications - PJSC would like to inform its valued shareholders that the distribution
of cash dividends will start from July 04, 2023 at (100%) rate of the company's capital, i.e.

one dinar per share, based on the decision of the Company's General Assembly where the
Company's final accounts for the year ending on December 31st, 2022 were discussed. The
branches of the National Bank of Iraq ‘NBI’ shown in the table below will be ready to distribute the
dividends according to the official working hours:

Governorate ] Branch Name | Address
Baghdad Al-Jadiriyyah Branch Baghdad-Al-Jadiriyyah-Next to Koral Hotel
Baghdad Al-Adhamiyyah Branch | Baghdad - Al-Adhamiyyah- Omer Bin Abdul-Aziz Street, opposite Al-Hadaya Village
Sulaymaniyah Salim Branch Sulaymaniyah- Salim Street, opposite to Ham Restaurant
Basra Manawi Basha Branch Basra - Manawi Basha Street
The Holy City of Najaf Al-Rawan Branch The Holy City of Najaf — Al-Ameer Quarter - Al-Zahraa Street
Erbil Al-Eskan Branch Erbil — Steen Street, near Fania Furnishings
Mosul Mosul Branch Mosul - Dawrat Al-Abadi
Kirkuk Kirkuk Branch Kirkuk - End of Al-Quds Street, oppbsite to Bun Al-Arabi

Shareholders are kindly requested to observe the following:

1- Dividends are to be received by the shareholders themselves through the National Bank of Iraq
‘NBI’ by visiting one of the bank’s branches whose addresses are indicated above, and sharehold-
ers have to submit their Civil Status ID or Iraqgi Nationality Card or Iraqi passport or the unified
National Card.

2- Dividends through Powers of Attorney are received through Asiacell headquarters and not the
bank, through a public or private power of attorney certified by the Public Notary where it is
expressly mentioned that the attorney-in-fact has the right to receive the sums due to his/her
principal.

3- Dividends can be received through brokerage companies. In this case, the shareholder is kindly
requested to approach the brokerage company with which s/he deals with, so that the brokerage
company will then address our Company, not the bank, bearing in mind that our Company requires
an authorization from the shareholder to the brokerage company to receive the dividends.

In case of any inquiries, please call 111 for Asiacell subscribers, and 009647701115120 for sub-
scribers of the other networks.

Regards,



